
Privacy Policy
Farm of the Child is committed to protecting the privacy and security of your personal information. This Privacy Policy outlines how we collect, use, and safeguard your data when you interact with our nonprofit organization.
1. Information We Collect:
· Personal Information: We may collect personal information such as your name, email address, mailing address, phone number, and other relevant details when you interact with our nonprofit, such as when you sign up for our newsletter, make a donation, or participate in our programs and events.
· Payment Information: If you make a donation to our nonprofit or purchase products or services from us, we may collect payment information such as credit card details. However, we do not store this information on our servers. All payment transactions are processed securely through trusted third-party payment processors.
· Usage Data: We may collect information about how you interact with our website, such as your IP address, browser type, operating system, and browsing patterns. This information helps us improve our website and provide a better user experience.
2. How We Use Your Information:
· To Provide Services: We use the information we collect to provide you with the services you have requested, such as sending you newsletters, processing donations, or registering you for events.
· To Communicate with You: We may use your contact information to communicate with you about our nonprofit's activities, programs, events, and fundraising efforts. You may opt out of receiving these communications at any time.
· To Improve Our Services: We analyze usage data to better understand how visitors interact with our website and improve its functionality, content, and design.
3. Data Security:
· We implement appropriate technical and organizational measures to protect your personal information against unauthorized access, alteration, disclosure, or destruction.
· We restrict access to your personal information to authorized personnel who need to know that information in order to operate, develop, or improve our services.
4. Third-Party Disclosure:
· We do not sell, trade, or otherwise transfer your personal information to third parties without your consent, except in the following circumstances:
· When required by law or in response to valid legal requests.
· To trusted third parties who assist us in operating our website, conducting our nonprofit activities, or providing services to you, as long as those parties agree to keep your information confidential.
5. Your Rights:
· You have the right to access, update, or delete your personal information at any time. If you would like to exercise any of these rights, please contact us using the contact information provided below.
6. Changes to This Privacy Policy:
· We reserve the right to update or modify this Privacy Policy at any time. Any changes will be effective immediately upon posting on our website. We encourage you to review this Privacy Policy periodically for any updates.
7. Contact Us:
· If you have any questions, concerns, or requests regarding this Privacy Policy or our privacy practices, please contact us at admin@farmofthechid.org.
This Privacy Policy was last updated on 4/11/24.

